
Clear your 

cupboards and   

help a good 

cause! 

Donate Now! 

We are collecting pre-loved 

good quality  

children’s 

books for a 

new  

community project to  

encourage reading in  

Southern  Grampians. 

The Growing Greater Readers Project is 
an initiative of the Southern Grampians 
Beyond the Bell project. 

Please place your good 

quality children’s books  

into the tub located in the 

*******  

No sticker or colouring 

books please! 

 

For further information 

contact the GSGLLEN Office 

on 55719302 or email to: 

admin@gsgllen.org.au 

Thanks for your 

support 




